
Re: 2024 -- H 7060 testimony                               

 

To: House Municipal Government and Housing committee 

 

 

I am writing in support of bill H 7060. I am pleased that this bill has been 

introduced as the Sapowet Marsh Wildlife Management Area is a rare gem in our 

area that should be preserved for all to enjoy for generations to come.   

Both locals and tourists benefit from taking part in fishing, boating, swimming or 

the mere enjoyment of the flora and fauna that grace this area.   

 

Patricia Garber 

Tiverton, RI 

 


